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18 November 2019

John Luke
fyi-request-11670-48c86b0f@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear John,
| am writing to acknowledge receipt of your official information request for:

I would like to request the salary band for all international posts you have outside of NZ(e.qg.
Education Manager, Senior Market Development Manager, Market Development Manager,
Education Marketing Manager, Regional Director, Regional Manager, Programme Manager,
Field Director etc) and their relevant benefit documents, (e.g. medical/international
travel/accommodation etc) for example, beside their salary, what else they will get/ peaks
etc.

Also, if possible | would like to ask the salary band for the local posts as well (people based
in NZ)

Education New Zealand received your request on 18 November 2019. We will endeavour to
respond to your request as soon as possible and in any event no later than 16 December 2019,
being 20 working days after the day your request was received. If we are unable to respond to your
request by then, we will notify you of an extension of that timeframe.

Yours sincerely

Moedd_

Angela Meredith
Accountability Manager
Education New Zealand



